
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday Madness! 2nd December 

Teacher Awards—Friday 29th 
November 
Reception—Hope Hillman for 
beautiful singing & shining out 
like a star 
Year 1— William Tempest for always work-
ing hard & independently 
Year 2— Noah Mansell for being really 
keen to read at school 
Year 3—Daisy Stanton-Lockett for her  
improved attitude and effort in all lessons 
Year 4— William Roden for growing  
confidence and being a maths superstar 
Year 5—Alice Crow for an amazing  
attitude, working hard and giving  
challenging work a go 
Year 6— Caelen Baker for fantastic letter 
writing 
 
Good Manners Awards 
James Matthews, George Gibbons, William 
Roden, Raife Keen, Alice Crow, Charlie 
Lewis, Isabella Quinn, Owen Barlow, Corey 
Sutton, Violet Whiles, Arran Garvey,  
Rowan Kirby 
 
 

 

 
Diary Dates 

Friday 6th—Christmas Fayre 
Monday 9th—Book People Bus 

Tuesday 10th—Thursday 12th 9.30am—
EYFS/KS1 Christmas Productions 

Friday 13th—Christmas Jumper Day 
Tuesday 17th 9.30am—Church Service 
Wednesday 18th—Theatre Trip*home 
packed lunches only—no school dinners 

that day* 
Thursday 19th—Christmas Lunch and Fun 

Day 
Friday 20th—PD Day 

23rd December—Christmas Holidays 
 

*** 

 

Parent Governor Election—don’t forget to 

cast your vote!  Ballot papers need to be 

in by Friday 6th / Monday 9th December 

latest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to 

return your  

Parent View 

Questionnaires to 

the office (hard 

copies available if 

you are unable to 

print at home). 

Shrewsbury  429 
Ludlow 338 
Stokesay 333 
Whittington 326 

Walker of the week  
Charlie Lewis 

Well done to the two teams 
from Year 5 and 6 who  
competed at Manchester 
City Training Academy last 
Friday. They all played really 

well and represented the school brilliantly.  
Thank you also to our  
parent helpers Mrs  
Gregory and Mr Gibbons. 

Headteacher awards 
William Roden for marvellous 
Maths 
Oliver Garratt and Ben McCormick for 
being magic mathematicians 
(&Mrs Reid-Mellor got a gold sticker 
too!)  

Fantastic results also for the Year 3 and Year 
4 gymnastics teams that competed at  
Wrekin College last week. The Year 4 team 
won 3rd place overall! 

Lateness / Attendance; 
There are quite a number of children arriving in 
school after the 9am bell.  We appreciate this is 
a busy time of year, but it is so important that 
the children are in school on time.  Arriving late 
disrupts the first lesson and sets the children  
behind / can leave them out of sorts for the 
day.  Also persistent lateness can affect overall 
attendance percentages the way the  
registration system works.  

 
 

Flu Immunisations 
If your child was absent for the flu  

vaccination on Wednesday the NHS are  
running a catch up clinic from 12th  

December onwards at Donnington.  Please 
contact the immunisation team to arrange 

01743 450800 

Pupil extra curricular achievements—stars of the future… 
Arran—Y6 signing for Wolves U11’s and Arran, Charlie 
and Charley representing Telford District Schools—
beating South Shropshire in the final 10-2!  Well done! 
(If you’re doing something amazing outside of school & 
want to get on the flyer—get your grown up to email the 
office!) 
 



 

 

 

All packed lunch orders must be in to the school office by 12pm the Friday before.  
Lunches must be paid for on the day, or in advance—unfortunately the school is not in 

a position to offer credit.   
The total amount for school meals for the remainder of Autumn term;  

2nd December—19th December = £29.90 
*No school meals on Theatre Trip Day—everyone must bring a packed lunch please* 

 Quick reminder that mobile phones are not  
 permitted in school and we respectfully ask that any 
images taken of our children at events are not shared any-
where or posted on any social media sites. 

Data Protection Officer Craig Stilwell 
www.judiciumeducation.co.uk 
Email: dataservices@judicium.com  
Telephone: 0203 326 9174 

Christmas Fayre Help wanted! 
 

Labelling Tombola prizes  
Thursday 5th—2 PM—join our  

marvellous mummies (& possibly some 
daddies & nannas) in the staffroom. 

 
Cake/ Mince Pie donations Thursday /
Friday 5th /6th December (please drop 

into school office) 
 

Manning tombola stall—rota to give 
everyone the chance to have a look at 

all the fabulous shopping stalls 

Thank you…. 

http://www.judiciumeducation.co.uk
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